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TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

 
LOCATION: I-94 eastbound lane, mile marker 154 (Refinery Exit), Mandan 

 

A crash occurred at 5:50pm on July 14, 2025, on I-94 on the Mandan Avenue overpass.  The 

crash involved two pickups hauling trailers and a semi.  Both eastbound lanes are blocked.  

The entrance exit ramps are still open in that area.  Traffic is being rerouted down the ramps 

to bypass the blockage.  Motorists should use caution due to the backups in traffic. 

 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information, contact:  
Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447                                                                                                                             

     
 


